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Dear parents/carers,  
 
I am writing to inform you that Miss Pinnell will be commencing her maternity leave, with 
her last working day being Friday 11th July. 
 
Miss Pinnell has been a valued member of the teaching team this year and has worked hard 
to support the children in Aqua Class. I  know you will join us in wishing her well and we look 
forward to meeting the new arrival.  
 
We will be in touch soon to confirm the arrangements for the remainder of the term and the 
start of the new academic year. Please rest assured that we are working to ensure a smooth 
transition for the children. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Warm regards, 
Warm regards 
 

Daniel Webster  

 

Headteacher  
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